
 
 

 
Note of Squash Committee Meeting – 6 December 2007 

 
Present – Mark Davies, Jim Tunley, Margaret Meadowcroft, Garry Fisher, Andy Bunning 
and Craig Stevens. 
 
1. Matters arising from last meeting (5 November 2007) 
• Louise was to contact Team Captains on the arrangements to pay match fees. 
• Louise will also set up “bonus saver” account, with easy access, for funds in excess of 

£800 from our current account. 
• Jim is starting work on a Squash Club website. 
 
2. Financial update 
• Our balance is £2753.55 (but included the £1000.00 from Community Chest for 

coaching qualification). 
• A consideration of annual subscriptions will need to take place following our meeting 

with the Brymbo Directors. 
• It was agreed to submit an application for Junior Grant for 2008 from the North 

West Counties Squash League (bids required by 31st January). 
• Procurasell International, through Darren Booth, had kindly agreed to sponsor our 

Christmas Junior Tournament and a cheque for £100 had been received. 
• It was agreed that the subscription for new members from 1st January 2008 should 

be reduced to £30 for seniors and £20 for juniors. 
 
3. Maintenance 
• The outside wall had now been re-pointed. 
• Courts were playing well but will require hovering and mopping on a regular basis. 
• We will need to grout the tiles in the men’s shower area. Garry will ask about the 

cost of this being done professionally. When this is being done, the men should 
temporarily use showers in the Ladies area.  

• It was agreed to canvas support for a general clean up – at 10.00 am on Thursday, 
27th December. 

 
4. Christmas 
• The Junior Tournament is to take place during the day of Saturday, 22nd December 

and all members are welcome to attend. 
• It was agreed to hold a social event on Thursday, 20th December with an opportunity 

to play, followed by eats and a drink in the Social Club – again all members welcome.  
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